
 

                                                                                   Item No 4 
 

CONSIDERATION OF CANDIDATES FOR INCLUSION ON APPROVED LIST AT A MEETING OF THE EDUCATION (APPOINTMENT OF GOVERNORS) PANEL HELD ON 8TH 
FEBRUARY 2021 
 

Name and occupation 
(address supplied on 
file) 

Is there a particular 
school (or schools) 
that you would like to 
serve as an Authority 
governor? 

What commitment can 
you give to the role of 
Authority Governor? 

Do you have any 
previous educational (or 
other) experience, which 
will assist you in the role 
of Authority Governor? 

Are you a member of 
any local voluntary 
groups or 
organisations, or are 
you involved in any 
community 
activities? 

 Are there any additional 
comments that you would like to 
make in support of your 
application to become an 
Authority Governor?  

Cllr Dave Geddis Hetton Le Hole 
Nursery School 

100% commitment is 
guaranteed. I will attend 
all meetings and due to 
being retired,I'll always be 
available.  

Yes - I worked previously in 
further education from 1993 
up until my retirement in 
2015. 
I am a qualified teacher in 
further education and I also 
have a degree in business 
management which always 
me in to the certified 
institute of managers.  
As a previous manager in 
further education, I 
attended and chaired 
senior management team 
meetings, team leader 
meetings, chaired health 
and safety meetings and 
was a liaison with college 
management and teaching 
unions in the common 
interest group.  
Additionally, I project 
managed the new Usworth 
Sixth Form College which 
was a ten million pound 
new build project that was 
awarded the RIBA Award.  

Yes - I am on the 
board of trustees for 
ELCAP, I am also on 
the board of The Big 
Local, I am the 
chairman for the 
Culture of Hetton 
Group which was 
responsible for the 
mining statue in 
Hetton. Furthermore, I 
am the Deputy Mayor 
of Hetton Town 
Council.  

I have already declared my support 
against the closure of the outstanding 
provision of Hetton Nursery. It would 
be a privilege to be part of such an 
outstanding and dedicated team 
including the staff, children, parents 
and governors.  
 



Cllr J Jackson St Benet’s RC Primary 
School 

Already a committed 
member of the Governing 
Board, having been 
appointed as an LEA 
Governor in 2017 

   

 
Mrs Joanne Lowes 
 
 
Occupation: Policy 
advisor at the Department 
for the Environment and 
Rural Affairs 

 
Barnes Junior School 

 
As an experienced school 
governor I have an 
understanding of the 
commitment required in 
the role of governing 
board member. I am able 
to commit to attending full 
governing board 
meetings, committee 
meetings and carrying out 
other tasks to support the 
development of the 
school. My employer is  
supportive of volunteering 
and offers up to 3 paid 
days of leave to volunteer.  

 
I am a qualified primary 
school teacher and 
experienced middle leader.  
I have twenty years 
experience as a teacher 
and maths subject leader. I 
have experience leading 
whole school development.  
I am able to interpret school 
data and could use my 
teaching experience to ask 
questions and provide input 
during board discussions.  

 
Not currently. 
However, I was a co-
opted school governor 
for 3 years. I have also 
previously held a role 
as a digital 
engagement volunteer 
for Barnardos North 
East. 

 
I have a significant amount of 
experience in the education sector 
which I could utilise well as an LA 
governor. I have worked as a middle 
leader in a large junior school so 
have an understanding of monitoring, 
accountability and school 
improvement. In my current role as a 
Civil Servant I am developing a range 
of new skills which could also support 
the development of the school. It 
would be a privilege work as part of 
the governing board to support the 
school to improve outcomes for all 
pupils. 

Mr Christopher Lane Springwell Village 
Primary School 

Already a committed 
member of the Governing 
Board, having been 
appointed as an LEA 
Governor in 2017. 

   

Cllr P Walker Albany Village Primary 
School 

Alrady a committed 
member of the Governing 
Board, having been 
appointed as an LEA 
Governor in 2017. 
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